Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Paul King [Paul.King@rgaenv.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 2:05 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: pdking0000@aol.com

Subject: RO0000280/Scooter Wilson/3600 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland

Good afternoon Keith,

Per you request, we checked both the Alameda County LOP's ftp website and SWRCB's Geotracker website for
historical documents related to the Scooter Wilson site located at 3600 MacArthur Blvd., in Oakland. It
appeared that all of the pertinent documents had been uploaded to Geotracker with the exception of 5
groundwater monitoring & sampling reports which we have uploaded to Geotracker today.

To our knowledge, all of the documents that needed to be uploaded to Geotracker have been. Please let us
know if you know of any other documents that need to be uploaded.

Best regards,

Steve Carmack
Project Scientist

RGA Environmental, Inc.
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240
Oakland, CA 94610

(510) 658-4363 telephone
(510) 834-0152 facsimile

The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may
contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient of this message
or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply e-mail and
then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any
use, dissemination, distribution, copying, or storage of this message or any attachment is strictly prohibited



